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Welcome to Saint Catherine of Siena Parish 
If you wish to join our Parish family, please stop by the parish office during the week to fill out a white registration card and   

stewardship volunteer form. If you have any questions, please call Clista in the office at 425-0595. Welcome! 

Parish Mission Statement: 
We are a Catholic community of imperfect people growing in faith, caring for each other and reaching out to our neighbors in need. 



Christmas is a time for sharing gifts, but our world has contorted 
what those gifts ought to represent. We can look at the gifts shared 
by the magi to help us return to the true intent of gift giving. The 
first gift presented to Jesus was gold - a gift that foreshadowed His 
Kingship! The second gift was incense - a gift that foreshadowed 
His Priesthood. The final gift was myrrh, oil used in preparing a 
body for burial - a gift that foreshadowed His sacrificial death. 
While the gifts were valuable, monetarily speaking, it was even more 
special that they were clearly inspired by the Holy Spirit and served 
the Magi well as they worshipped the newborn Lord. In this light, 
let us consider the gifts that WE bring to the Lord. How do those 
gifts represent our sacrifice? Do we believe that those gifts were 
inspired by the Holy Spirit, and do the gifts help us worship Jesus 
Christ? Do we allow our gifts to help us live our missionary disciple-
ship more fully? In this new year, it is important to be purposeful 
and loving in sharing our gifts with God and with one another. 

“Fully Alive as Missionary Disciples” 
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DID YOU KNOW: Kidz Camp/Totus Tuus! 
 

  Families are ALREADY planning their summer schedules!?!  
  Please save the date for two of our most important events at 
  Saint Catherine!  

 
  and  
 

 
Mark your calendars NOW 
and watch the bulletin for 

enrollment dates this spring! 

Parish Information 

ELECTRONIC GIVING! 
You can set up electronic account for making  
regular offerings, then notify the Parish office  
if you would like to stop receiving envelopes. 
Go to: www.saintcatherinewichita.com to set  
up your electronic donations, and follow instructions. 

The Prayer Before Mass 
 

    Come Holy Spirit, quiet my heart and 
my head, as I gather with my family, 
friends and neighbors to celebrate Mass.    

    Quiet the thoughts and distractions 
that will keep me from worship.  
 

    Open my mouth in prayer and song.  
 

    Open my ears to hear God’s Word.       

    Open my eyes to the mystery of the Eucharist.  
 

    Open my heart to receive Jesus with love.  
 

    May I go forth strengthened to take the Mass into my life 
this week.      Amen. 

Expecting a new baby? 
You are invited to receive a special pre-natal blessing from Father Dan. 
A white rose dedicated to you will be placed by the statue of Mary as a 
symbol that the entire parish is praying for you and your baby. The 
blessings are normally given at 6pm on the first Monday of every 
month. Following the blessing there is a Baptismal Preparation Class to 
help you prepare for this important day in your child’s life. Call the 
Parish Office to register.  
  

Parish School of Religion 
PSR Contact: Heather Zogleman 316-719-2917   
  E-mail: psr@saintcatherinewichita.com 
 Class: Wednesday evenings 6:30-7:30pm 
The Parish School of Religion is available to all children,  
kindergarten through eighth grade during the school year. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation  
 RCIA Contact:  Fr. Dan 316-425-0595 
  RCIC Contact:  Sally Graham 316-833-3887 If you or someone  
  you know is interested in becoming Catholic, or is curious about  
  the Church, please call Fr. Dan. at 425-0595. 

STEWARDSHIP 
Weekly Tithe (12-23)  ……...........................................……$89,032.16 
Christmas Call to Sharing  …………………….................. $3,535.00 

Disciples...Growing in Faith Together 

PARISH OFFICE 
Hours ............................................... Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
Fax .......................................................................................... 316-425-0685 
Phone ..................................................................................... 316-425-0595 
 

PARISH STAFF 
Pastor  
Rev. Daniel J. Spexarth ......................................................  316-425-0595 
 E-mail...................................... fatherdan@saintcatherinewichita.com 
   Medical Emergency Phone ............................................. 316-617-9310 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Nicholaus L. Jurgensmeyer  .....................................  316-425-0595 
 E-mail....................................... fathernic@saintcatherinewichita.com 
Secretary  
Jill Rump  ............................................................................... 316-425-0595  
 Email ............................................. jrump@saintcatherinewichita.com 
Building and Technology 
Tim Schmidt…………………………………………316-425-0595 
 Email…………………...….tschmidt@saintcatherinewichita.com 
Stewardship Director 
Clista Pfannenstiel  .............................................................. 316-425-0595  
 Email ............................................... clista@saintcatherinewichita.com 
PSR Director 
Heather Zogleman...............................................................316-719-2917 
 Email ................................................... psr@saintcatherinewichita.com 
Music Director 
Sara High ............................................ shigh@saintcatherinewichita.com 

Bulletin (deadline to submit info is the Monday before @ noon) 
Linda Wallace ................................ bulletin@saintcatherinewichita.com 
 

SCHOOL OFFICE 
Phone ..................................................................................... 316-719-2917 
Fax .......................................................................................... 316-719-2930 
 

SCHOOL STAFF 
Principal 
Jeremy Barr………………………jbarr@saintcatherinewichita.com 
Associate Principal 
Elaine Klincik…………………eklincik@saintcatherinewichita.com 
School Secretary 
Emily Brown ………………….ebrown@saintcatherinewichita.com  
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Email ....................................... prayerchain@saintcatherinewichita.com 
 

REGULAR MASS TIMES 
Weekends ........................................................... Saturday (vigil) 5:30 pm 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:30 am & 12 Noon 
Weekdays ...................................................... Monday & Friday 5:30 pm 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday & Saturday 7:30am 

 

CONFESSIONS 
Weekends .......................................... Saturday afternoons from 4-5pm. 
Weekdays ................................. 30 minutes before each weekday Mass 

Catholic Kidz Camp will 
take place June 10th-14th  

Totus Tuus takes 
place July 17th-26th!  
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CHURCH CLEANING JANUARY 12TH 
NEXT Saturday, Jan. 12, is the scheduled  
day for regular cleaning our church. We  
meet at 8am (on the second Saturday of each 
month) to mop, dust and polish; and we are 
usually finished around 9am. Please plan to 
come and join us! Contact Jennie Gronniger 
at 250-7923 for any questions you have.  

Stewardship forms! 
 Please turn them in to the 
 Parish Office or fill out the 
 form on-line! 
  

Thank you! 

Calling all parents of kindergarten age children  
and any interested in St. Catherine for the  
2019-2020 school year: 
 

Soon, your child will be off to the  
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
This is exciting for you and your young 
one, and the preparations for this big 
event can be as important as the actual 
first day. Because of this, St. Catherine  
of Siena Catholic School is extending an 
invitation to our informational meeting on Sunday, January 
27 at 6:00 PM in the church. 
  

During this meeting, our pastor, the administration of the 
school, and a few current St. Catherine school families will 
give a presentation entailing all our parish school has to offer. 
We will then be available for questions and tours of the 
school. No reservation is necessary. We hope to see you there! 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
Please join us for this exciting study 
from Ascension Press:  

FULFILLED: Uncovering the  
Biblical Foundations of  

Catholicism    -by Sonja Corbitt. 
 

Fulfilled explores the biblical roots of 
the Catholic Faith. It uncovers God’s 
consistent design for our worship of him and his relationship 
with us. Learn how the Old Testament Tabernacle can be 
used as a blueprint for the Catholic Faith and how Jesus  
fulfilled it in the New Testament.  
Part Two - Drawn Into The Divine Mystery focuses on the 
elements found in the inner sanctuary of the Tabernacle and 
how they connect to the Magisterium, the Eucharist, incense, 
Mary, and more.  

Registration will be after all masses January 5/6 and 12/13.  
If you have any questions please contact  

Mary Jo Nigg at mjrdh74@gmail.com or 316-722-7474. 

Please join us for this seven week series beginning  
 Tuesday, February 5, 2019 at 7:30 pm or  
 Thursday, February 7, at 9:30 am  
The cost will be $17.00 per workbook, or $26.00 for both 
the book and workbook. Part 1 participation is not neces-
sary for Part 2, so if you did not attend Part 1, you will need 
both the book and workbook. 

STANDOUT STEWARD! 
This week’s STANDOUT  
STEWARD is Ron Zachman!  
Ron and his wife are fairly new to 
Saint Catherine and since the very 
first day he has been eager to get 
involved in our parish! He is a 
friendly face and a warm smile 
wherever he goes, and he is always 
willing to lend a hand, even at the 
last minute! THANK YOU Ron 
for all that you do for our parish! 
You have made a big impact in a 
short time and we are blessed to have you! 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

In 2019, there will be a  
“Siena Ball”  

for adults,  
 

Saturday, March 16th! 
 

  Benefiting Youth Programs through  
the SIENA FUND. 

 

Sponsored by 

SOS JANUARY MEETING 
 

Sisters of Siena Annual Italian Meal 
 

Monday, January 14th at 6:30 pm 
 

at Olive Garden,  
 in New Market Square 

 
Please RSVP to  

joaniekoehler@icloud.com 
by Friday January 11th. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Knights of  Columbus members scan here  

to pay your 2019 dues today! 
Make sure to include your name. 
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Eucharistic Ministers Altar Servers 
5:30p MH Nancy Jenkins  5:30p *Volunteer Needed 
 MC Lisa Maliszewski   Barend Westerfield  
 CH Dana Fugate   Evan Westerfield  
 JC Deborah Henderson 7:30a Caleb Yaeger  
 JH Don Henderson  *Volunteer Needed 
7:30a MH Randy Walker  9:00a Sarah Wallace 
 MC Denise Walker  Carter Clupny 
 CH Lou Perrier   Caitlyn Clupny 
 JC Greg Aylward  10:30a Janell Fuhrman  
 JH Mary Jo Nigg   Conner Fuhrman  
9:00a MH Joann Temaat   Genevieve Wilhite  
 MC Ves Temaat  12:00 Garrett Chavez  
 CH Garrett James   Lauren Hohl  
 JC Cathy Strecker  Cantor / Musician 
 JH Kevin Christopherson  5:30p Renee Reed 
10:30a MH Patrick Gnad   Matt Ho 
 MC Cheryl Robertson  9:00a Choir 
 CH Mary Whiteside   Linda Schmidt 
 JC Al Thimmesch 10:30a Sara High 
 JH Sharon Thimmesch  Kim Stecklein 
12:00 MH Sherri Bowlby  Ushers 
 CH Kathy Church  5:30p Andrew Girrens 
 JH Rick Yeilding   Nicholas Haase 

Lectors  Hank Haneberg 
5:30p Megan Augustine   Dennis Laird 
7:30a David Warren  7:30a Herbert Klein  
9:00a Tim Shadoin   Donald Reimer  
10:30a Linda Aylward   Terry Spexarth  
12:00 Barbara Berry   Brent Wooten  

Offertory Gifts 9:00a Nathan Lager 
5:30p Jason Landwehr family  Augustine Nguyen 
9:00a Darren Pracht family  Joey Zogleman 
10:30a AJ Lanier family  Mike McElroy 
12:00 *No Offertory Family 10:30a Cole Jost  

Hospitality  Todd Lundstedt  
7:30a Greg Aylward family  Martin Mohr  
 Justin Yaeger family  Bob Montgomery  
9:00a Roy Aycock family 12:00 *Volunteer Needed 
 Eddie & Jana Weber family  *Volunteer Needed 
10:30a Ronald & Christi Beat family  *Volunteer Needed 
 Brian Wilhite family  *Volunteer Needed 

Nursery  Preschool 
9:00a *Volunteer Needed 9:00a Sarah West 
 Caitlin Hamilton  Jennie Gronniger  

MINISTERS! PLEASE INITIAL THE SIGN IN SHEET AT  
THE BACK OF CHURCH BEFORE MASS. THANK YOU! 

Liturgical Minister Weekend Schedule 
 

January 12-13, 2019 

MASS READINGS - WEEK OF JAN 6-12, 2019 
Sunday Is 60:1-6/Ps 72:1-13/Eph 3:2-3, 5-6/Matthew 2:1-12 
Monday 1 John 3:22-4:6/Ps 2:7-12/Matthew 4:12-17,23-25 
Tuesday 1 John 4:7-10/Ps 72:1-2, 3-4, 7-8/Mark 6:34-44 
Wednesday 1 John 4:11-18/Ps 72:1-2, 10, 12-13/Mark 6:45-52 
Thursday 1 John 4:19—5:4/Ps 72:1-2, 14-15, 17/Luke 4:14-22 
Friday 1 John 5:5-13/Ps 147:12-15, 19-20/Luke 5:12-16 
Saturday 1 John 5:14-21/Ps 149:1-6, 9/John 3:22-30 

Liturgical Ministry Week Day Schedule 
Monday, January 7th, at 7:30 AM 
Lector  Tara Murphy  
Altar Servers B. Hoy/Eavan Westerfield/Jackson Whaley  
Eucharistic Minister Tim Schmidt 
Monday, January 7th, at 5:30 PM 
Lector:  Donald Reimer   
Altar Servers:   *Volunteer Needed *Volunteer Needed 
Eucharistic Minister Cheryl Robertson  
Tuesday, January 8th, at 7:30 AM 
Lector:  Joye Haneberg   
Altar Servers:   B. Hoy/Eavan Westerfield/Jackson Whaley  
Eucharistic Minister Ron Longar  
*9am Altar Servers  Keira Ronsick  Tucker Crowley  
Wednesday, January 9th, at 7:30 AM 
Lector Mary Ann Youngers 
Altar Servers B. Hoy/Eavan Westerfield/Jackson Whaley  
Eucharistic Minister Nancy Jenkins  
Thursday, January 10th, at 7:30 AM 
Lector Donald Reimer  
Altar Servers Eavan Westerfield Jackson Whaley  
Eucharistic Minister Sally Graham  
*9am Altar Servers  Tyler Rump Amanda Dennis  
Friday, January 11th, at 7:30 AM 
Lector Diane Oberthaler  
Altar Servers Eavan Westerfield Jackson Whaley  
Eucharistic Minister Bruce Meyer  
Friday, January 11th, at 5:30 PM  
Lector                Sara Pfannenstiel 
Altar Servers           *Volunteer Needed *Volunteer Needed 
Eucharistic Minister Marianne Misko  
Saturday, January 12th, at 7:30 AM 
Lector               MaryAnn Kuhn  
Altar Servers           *Volunteer Needed *Volunteer Needed 
Eucharistic Minister Matt Ho 

MASS INTENTIONS - WEEK OF JAN 7-13, 2019 

Monday   
7:30 am † Bob Riedel 
5:30 pm † Joan Sherwood 

Tuesday 7:30 am 
9:00 am 

   Intention of Rhonda Taylor 
† Betty Schmidt 

Wednesday  7:30 am    Intention of Darren Beckham 

Thursday 7:30 am 
9:00 am 

   Intention of Rev. Todd Shepherd 
   Intention of Cathy Strecker 

Friday 7:30 am 
5:30 pm 

   Intention of Lilly Horner 
   Intention of Katy Coy 

 

Saturday 7:30 am 
5:30 pm 

   Intention of Jill Kerschen 
   Intention of the Dendurent Family 

Sunday 

7:30 am † Shawn Ketzner 
9:00 am    Intention of Kitty Rizza 
10:30am  † Linda S. Wallace 
Noon    For the People 
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 Sunday Feast of the Epiphany 
 1/6 HSYG Adoration, 7:30pm, Church 
  Welcome, Men’s Group, (Bride’s Rm or PEC 
      Library), 7-10pm 
   

 Monday Hosting 6th Grade Basketball, Gym 5-9pm 
 1/7 Baptismal Prep and Blessing, Bride’s Room, 6pm 
  Welcome, Women’s Group, PEC Library, 7-10pm 
   

 Tuesday ChristLife, Bride’s Room 6:30-8:30pm  
 1/8 Young Adult Choir Practice, Church 7pm 
   

 Wednesday WWP, Carpet Room, 9:15-11:15am 
 1/9 PSR/RCIC, Parish Ed Center, 6:30pm 
  Kapaun’s Men, Parish Ed Cntr, 6:30pm 
  Host 6th Grade Basketball, Gym, 5-9pm 
  9am Mass Choir practice, Piano Room 6:30pm              

 Thursday RCIA, Carpet Room 7:00 pm 
 1/10 K of C, Council Meeting, Parish Ed Cntr, 7:30pm 
             

 Friday  Kapaun’s Men, Piano Room, 6:00 am 
             

 Saturday Kapaun’s Men, Piano Room, 8am 
             

 Sunday Feast of the Baptism of the Lord 
 1/13 HSYG Adoration, Gym, 7:30pm 

        Put This on Your Calendar …. 

"Behold, magi from the east arrived in Jerusalem, saying 
'Where is the newborn king of the Jews? We saw his star at its 
rising and have come to do him homage.'" How strange to 
journey so far for perhaps so little. Of course the magi go to 
the capitol city. Of course they entreat with King Herod. Of 

course this is where they expect 
newborn royalty to be. But where 
is the child? "In Bethlehem of 
Judea," the scribes say. And so 
the magi go on to what is yet  
another Christmas miracle. 
 

We don't know where the magi 
met the Christ Child, but it cannot have been lavish. Perhaps 
it was the stable. Perhaps it was a small hovel Joseph had 
found to wait out the census. But it would have been the 
home of a laborer, worn and threadbare. Here, in this  
unassuming abode, the magi are still "overjoyed...they  
prostrated themselves and did him homage." 
 

Have you ever gotten to the end of a great work and found 
the results to be underwhelming? How did you respond? 
Were you disappointed or elated at God's providence and 
your upended expectations? The magi journeyed hundreds  
of miles over treacherous terrain to pay homage to royalty 
they have seen prophesied in the stars. They encountered  
an ordinary family displaced from their home. This Sunday, 
the magi are an example for us. Can we see God in the  
unexpected? Do we encounter Him in the person who  
doesn't fit our expectations of propriety? Do we revere 
Christ's presence in the poor? Or do we expect to meet  
God only in places of honor and esteem? This week, ask  
God for the grace to honor Him in the unexpected places  
and unassuming people. He is waiting for you! 

 

Reflection 

SISTER’S OF SIENA COLLECTING DONATIONS 
  Now through February, we will  
  collect new/gently used coats, hats, 
  gloves, sweatpants/shirts, sweaters, 
  men’s athletic socks for : 

WARMING SOULS SHELTER.  
  Please bring your donations to the 
  church office. 
  Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

As we enjoy this Christmas Season, 
why not prayerfully consider signing up for an  
Adoration Hour for your family? 

We have some NEW hours available! 

You can sign up by calling Mary Jane at 729-6777. 

We need second Adorers for:   
 Monday: 11PM-Midnight 
 Tuesday: 10-11AM 
 Wednesday: 3-4AM, 4-5AM 
 Thursday: 2-3AM, 3-4AM, 2-3PM 
 Friday: 2-3AM 

Indeed, this is the will of 
My Father, that everyone 
who looks upon the Son 

and believes in Him 
shall have eternal life. 
Him I will raise up on 
the last day.” -John 6:40 

  Did your Christmas    
  cheer disappear  
  when the bills  
  appeared? 
 

  Do you need financial  
  advice?  
 

  Get God’s advice in  
  Financial Peace University starting this January 21. 
 

For more information, contact Rick Yeilding at  
ryeilding2@gmail.com or 425-923-4949  

or our class website www.fpu.com/1074129 

Mary’s Beautiful NEW 
Prayer Garden  
 
 

Photo credit Matt Ho 
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CASH BINGO ST ANNE'S ALTAR SOCIETY OF COLWICH  
TODAY, Jan. 6 Cash Bingo. $3.00 for 1 card for all 21 games.  
($8 for 3 cards) Chances to Win: 17 games @ $15 prize,  
2 each games @ $30, 1 game @ $50.00 & 1 game prize  
@ $150. Doors open at 1pm, game play begins at 2pm. 
Snacks and desserts will be available. Proceeds toward Seminarians, 
Retired Priests, CYM and Catholic Charity organizations. 
NOURISH WORKSHOP FOR CAREGIVERS 
Come learn more about overcoming the challenges of advocacy at 
the January Nourish for Caregivers Workshop on January 10! The 
workshop is from noon - 1:30pm at the St. Joseph Pastoral Center 
(437 N. Topeka, Wichita). RSVP to Rayna at 620-921-0082. 
CHASTITY CLASSES FOR THOSE WITH DISABILITIES 
Enrollment deadline is Jan. 10 “Live Like the Saints” human  
sexuality and chastity classes for students with disabilities ages 15 
and older will begin next month. Beth Orth, Christine Ostroski, and 
Myra Jacobs will teach the course, which focuses on love, chastity, 
faith, and friendship. A parent meeting will be held Tuesday, Jan. 22. 
Classes for students begin Feb. 5 and continue every-other Tuesday 
through April in the Bishop’s Conference Room at the Chancery, 
424 N. Broadway, in Wichita. The girls class is from 6-7pm. The 
boys meet from 7-8pm. The cost is $20. Class size is limited. For 
more info or to enroll contact Myra Jacobs at 316-269-3900 or  
jacobsm@catholicdioceseofwichita.org.  
GERMAN SAUSAGE SUPPER 
The West Sedgwick County Chapter of Right to  
Life of Kansas will have their annual German  
Sausage Supper on Sunday, January 13th from  
4:30-6:30pm at St. Mark’s parish hall, 19230 West 29th St. N. They 
will serve sausage, mashed potatoes, sauerkraut, green beans, hot 
apples, homemade bread, desserts, and drinks.  
A free will offering is requested. 
MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 
Sign up to attend an upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend on February 22-24, 2019 at the Spiritual Life Center in 
Wichita, KS, It may be the perfect answer to the New Year! Apply 
online at www.kansas-wwme.org or contact Jerry and Rebecca at 
(316) 214-8566 for more information. 
CATHOLIC EDUCATIONAL SEMINAR ON DEPRESSION 
January 22 & 23, 2019  This seminar is for people who suffer from 
depression and family or friends who want to better understand 
what their loved one is going through. There will be two sessions at 
the Spiritual Life Center – Tues., Jan. 22 from 7-9pm and Jan 23 
from 1:30-3:30pm. The cost for the seminar is $10 per person. To 
register, call the SLC at (316) 744-0167 or email slc@slcwichita.org. 
2019 NFP & FERTILITY CLASSES FOR WICHITA AREA 
Billings Ovulation Method, Thurs, Jan. 10, 2:30 p.m. St. Paul  
Catholic Student Center, 1810 N Roosevelt, Wichita, Couple to 
Couple League (Series of 3 classes) go to www.ccli.org, class on Sun, 
Jan 27, 3 pm. Gittemeier House, 110 N. Angela, Wichita 
Family of the Americas Ovulation Method: Tues, Jan 8, 7pm. St. 
Mark, 19230 W. 29th St. N/Sat, Jan 19, 9am. St. Elizabeth Ann  
Seton, School Library, 645 N. 119th St. W., Wichita 

Around the Diocese 

 

The Catholic Diocese of Wichita  
March for Life 2019 - January 15–20 

Cost:  $395.00 per person 
For info go to:  
RespectLifeSocialJustice.org  
or call Respect Life office (316) 269-3935 or 
email m4linfo@catholicdioceseofwichita.org 

PSR News 
PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION (PSR) 
PSR Classes RESUME this week, January 9th, at 6:30pm 
in the Parish Education Center. 

 

 
 
 

 
Join us for  

adoration and  
confession on  

Sunday, Jan. 6th ! 

 
 
 

Registration  
opens May 1st 

St. Catherine School News 
SPANGLES NIGHT TO BENEFIT  
ST. CATHERINE CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
 

Join us THIS Tuesday, January 8th, between 5pm and 8pm   
   for a delicious meal and to benefit St. Catherine  
   of Siena School!  Head to the Spangles at  
   2310 N. Maize Rd. and …. 
   Mention our school when you order! 

20% of all proceeds will come back to us! 

Christ the King is having a Winter Blast featuring 
The Adam Capps Band on Saturday, February 2nd.  

 The steak dinner 
 is at 6:30pm, the 
 concert and 
 dance is from 
 8-11pm with a 
 beer and Wine 
 cash bar. Tickets 
 are $40/person 
 or $70/couple. 
 $320 to reserve a  
 table for 8.  
 Order tickets at 
 www.bit.ly/ 
 ctkwinterblast. 
 Must be 21 to 
 enter. 


